Harrowbarrow  PSA  AGM  Thursday 5th October 7pm at Harrowbarrow School
Dear Parents/Grandparents/Carers
The Parent Staff Association meets at the beginning of each term to decide upon forthcoming events and discuss any issues relevant to the life of the school.  
You are invited to attend the first meeting of this academic year which is our AGM.  This is being held on Thursday 5th October at 7.00pm, at the School – apologies for the short notice.
It is vital that we have good attendance at this meeting, as for the PSA to remain active and continue raising funds for the benefit of our children, we do need volunteers.  At the AGM we need to appoint a Chair, Vice-Chair and Treasurer.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The PSA provides valuable support to the school in promoting good relations, as well as raising money for extra equipment and educational visits for which the school is unable to make finance available. 
Please come along to share ideas, help out and generally get involved.  It would be lovely to see some new faces.  

We look forward to your continued support.

PSA COMMITTEE
AGENDA 
 
1. Apologies
2. Minutes of the last AGM
3. Chair’s Report
4. Treasurer’s Report
5. Head Teachers report
6. Election of new committee members
· Chair
· Vice-Chair
· Treasurer
7. PSA dates for diaries 2017-18
8. Any other business

